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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: Charlie Almestad
Subject: RE: 700 Independent Road

Hi Charlie,

Thank you for the notification. My schedule is full next week so I will not be visiting the site. Hope your work
goes well.

Regards,

Jemry Wickham

Alameda County Envirenmental Health
113} Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577
510-567-6791 phone

510-337-9335 fax

jermy. wickham@acgov.org

From: Charlie Almestad [mailto:CAlmestad@kleinfelder.com)

Sent: Friday, January 18, 2008 3:14 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: James_Soutter@equityoffice.com; markfurse@furselaw.com; Christopher.Fisher@xlgroup.com
Subject: 700 Independent Road

Hi Jerry,

I just want to let you know that we will be drilling at 700 Independent Road next week on Tuesday, Wednesday
and Thursday (January 22, 23, 24) should you care to come by. As per our work plan and including your
requests, the scope of work includes drilling three borings on-site and two across the street and completing two
of the borings as monitoring wells. We plan to develop and sample the wells (on another day) the following
week. Your case no. is RO0002900. Please call if you have any questions.

Charlie Almestad PG, CHG
Kleinfelder Inc.

510-628-9000
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Warning: Information provided via electronic media is not
guaranteed against defects including translation and
transmission errors.

If the reader is not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
information in error, please notify the sender immediately.
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